
 
 
 
 

WRITTEN PUBLIC COMMENTS RECEIVED 

PRIOR TO THE 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’ SESSION 

ON 

THURSDAY, April 21, 2022 
 

 

AT 
 

 

10:00 A.M. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Questions, concerns or comments about these items can be directed 

to staff or the Commissioners by contacting the Commissioners’ office at 

 
(503) 434-7501 

 
OR 

BOCINFO@co.yamhill.or.us 






















































